
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 628 
1005, 1025 & 1045 Nadalin Heights, Milton, Ontario 

 

NOTICE 
 

BULK BIN GARBAGE COLLECTION 
 

Bin Drop-Off: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
 

Item Pick-Up: Thursday, September 8, 2022 
 

We would like to advise all residents that management has arranged for a bulk waste 
pick-up on September 8, 2022. The bin will be located in the visitor parking area by 
buildings 1005 & 1045 Nadalin Heights. Please be reminded to hold all large items 
until this date. It is the responsibility of the residents to bring unwanted items to the 
bin. All items on top of storage lockers are to be either put inside the lockers or 
disposed of in the bulk waste bin. Any items left on top of lockers will be removed by 
management. Please do not leave bulk items in the garbage room. Electronic 
waste is no longer recycled. Please take items to Hwy 25 Halton Landfill. 
 

Acceptable Items:  
 Furniture (couches, chairs, tables, mattresses, wall units, boxsprings etc.) 
 Flooring (carpets, under padding and linoleum) 
 Toilets, counter tops 
 Windows and mirrors (to avoid shattering, place tape across in an “X” pattern) 
 Wood (fencing, picnic tables, shelving, skids, doors, countertops etc.) 
 General waste (lawn furniture, bikes, mowers, etc.) 
 Wooden & plastic boxes 

 

Non-Acceptable Items:  
 Tires 
 Propane tanks 
 Building and demolition debris 
 Concrete, bricks & blocks 
 Household hazardous waste (paint, oil, solvents, cleaners) 
 Cardboard boxes (please recycle) 
 Tree stumps 
 Soil and rocks 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Halton Standard Condominium Corporation No. 628                                            2022-08-23 


